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I can’t imagine going back to a time before 
modern technology, and I bet you can’t either. 
IT professionals like me are busier than ever to 
keep Albertans working.

But we are struggling to keep up. This is 
especially true in our hospitals now that Connect 
Care is rolling out. Can you imagine how worse it 
would be if the government cut my job and gave 
it to a private company outside Alberta?

Running IT at a hospital should not be done from 
a call centre. Losing us could create chaos in our 
health care system and jeopardize Albertans’ 
personal health records.

AUPE members like me are proud of the work 
we do. Let’s support each other and stand up for 
public services.
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